
 

Forest School 

Otters and  Barn Owls will be visiting the woods for 4 weeks. 

The first session took place yesterday.  

Please remember to dress your child  in appro-

priate clothing, and wellies, could you bring 

your child to nursery ready for the woods. Your 

child does not need to bring in a morning snack 

as they have a biscuit and hot chocolate at the 

woods. 
 
 

  

 

 

 

Can we remind parents to put 
sun cream on before your child 
starts a session and to bring a 
sun hat on sunny days.  

Could we also remind again 
that children should not  attend 
preschool in open toed sandals.  
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Jubilee Tea Party 

Friday 10th June 
 

Children will be invited 

to dress up in Red/Blue or  White this 

Friday. We shall be celebrating Jubilee 

day. 

We shall provide fruit juice and fairy 

cakes or scones.  

Please speak to your child’s keyworker if  

there are any allergies we need to be 

aware of.  
 
 
Parent Questionnaires 
 
You will be receiving a parent ques-
tionnaire shortly. Please could you  fill 
in and send back. Your views are very 
important to us. 
 

  
Transition Day 14th July 

Last Day 20th July 

  

Diary Dates 

  As we are now in the last 

term, the majority of our  chil-

dren will be leaving York Road 

to go to school in September.  

We would like to inform you 

that reception teachers from local schools will be visiting over 

the next few weeks. This helps with the smooth transition from 

Nursery to school. Some schools will also have different dates 

for your child to visit. We are aware this will happen and are 

asking that we are informed and if your child attends 15 hours 

or Rainbows or Yorkies you can bring them in or pick up at 

12.00pm or 3.30pm.  

You can request an absence form from the office, please email 

permjinder.lidder@yorkroad.herts.sch.uk 

We hope you appreciate this is a Safe-

guarding matter, we are unable to allow 

children to be dropped off or picked up 

at anytime, therefore please adhere to 

the timings. It is important we know 

when children are leaving or attending. 

May we also remind you Thursday July 

14th is Transition day, some schools will 

be inviting your child in for a visit. York 

Road Nursery, Yorkies and Preschool will be closed on this day. 

Phonics Corner 

Share a rhyming story, Julia Donaldson writes good ones, or Hairy 
McClary books, but any will do. Can your child spot the words 
that rhyme or maybe add some of their own?  

Clap the beats in animal words (syllables). Dog, 
rabbit, crocodile, hippopotamus… Tyranosaurus 
Rex 

How many things can your child find in the house 
that begins with p? 


